Fall is here, and your Executive Committee has approved continuing support of the key Class projects at the same levels as in the recent past. With the new fiscal year upon us, we are requesting payment of this year’s dues, which remain $110.
There are two payment options:  
1. Pay by check—mail the enclosed form to Ledyard Bank with your check payable to Class of 1964.
2. Pay on the web—go to http://1964.dartmouth.org/, click dues, and pay via PayPal using your credit card.
The form below provides the option to augment your dues payment if you wish with additional donations for Rocky Center, Topping Climate Initiative, Vietnam program, and Dartmouth Leadership.  
Revenue from dues last year totaled $26,958, total expenses were $26,297 and there was a $661 surplus. We are budgeting $24,000 in dues income this year and expenses of $26,320. After taking into account increased interest income, we project a surplus of about $1,880. Our bank balance and treasury bill investment currently approach $98,000.
Class projects approved by the Executive Committee total $23,000: Rockefeller Center Interns, $10,000; Topping Climate Initiative (in memory of our classmate John Topping), $5,000; Vietnam Project led by Professor Ed Miller, $5,000; the 1964 Outstanding Leadership Award expenses, $2,000; and Dartmouth Athletic Sponsorship, $1,000.  
Early dues payments reduce the cost of follow-up mailing. Please contact me if you have any questions or suggestions about class financial matters.
We hope you and your families are well and thriving. Many thanks for your continued support.
Sincerely,
Steve Ward, Treasurer                                                                                                                       Peterborough, NH 
603-784-5841                                                                                                                                  stvbward@gmail.com
